K.LPRADEEPKUMARIF S Office of the Divisional Forest Officer
Divisional Forest Officer Vazhuthacaud
Thiruvananthapuram

Pin - 695 014

Email-dfo.tvm.for@kerala.gov.in

dfotrivandrum@gmail com
Phone: 0471-2320637

L-5021/2017 Dated: 01.07.2023
To

Chief Conservator of Forests,
Southern Circle, Kollam

Sir,
Sub :- Proposal for the diversion of 0.3 Ha of Forest Land
' for the purpose of Peppara Small Hydro Electric
Project in Thiruvananthapuram Division- details
submission of- reg:-

Ref: - That office endt on.QL-5813/15 dt:01.04.2023

Kind attention is invited to the above subject and reference
cited. The information called for vide reference cited is submitted below
for kind information and further necessary action.

1. As per records, the lease was allowed to KSEB Ltd.

2. 0.33 Ha of land temporarily leased to KSEB Ltd was taken over by
Forest Department by preparing Mahazar on 31.01.2011. An order
regarding the resumption of Forest Land 0.33 Ha was issued vide
order No.L-2174/05 dt: 13.07.2017 of Divisional Forest Officer,
Thiruvananthapuram.

3. As per records, that KSEB Ltd has remitted lease rent upto 2014-
15.

Lease may be renewed for 30 years as per amended F(C) rules.

~ Yours faithfully
Divisional Forest Officer,
Thiruvananthapuram.
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